

OFFICE OF **TONY ORTIZ** CITY COMMISSIONER

DATE: December 16, 2014

SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes

A meeting was held on Monday, December 15, 2014 at 1:32 p.m. at Orlando City Hall, Commissioner Jim Gray's office, 400 South Orange Avenue, Second Floor, between Commissioner Jim Gray and Commissioner Tony Ortiz.

The topics discussed during the meeting were Semoran's banners and the redevelopment of the Semoran Boulevard.

The meeting concluded at approximately 1:54 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by,

Ana L. Cruz

Aide to Commissioner Tony Ortiz